
 
 

College Planning Council Highlights 
 

The College Planning Council (CPC) held a meeting on Wednesday, October 21, 2020 at 3:00 
p.m. through Zoom and during the meeting, the following occurred:  
 
AP 3050 Institutional Code of Ethics 
Dr. Rodriguez reviewed his edits with the CPC.  
 
Review of BPs and APs 
Dr. Rodriguez discussed and recommended the review of BPs and APs go through the CPC.  
 
Proposed Revision to CPC Handbook 
Dr. Rodriguez shared the proposed language in the CPC Handbook to support the responsibility 
of the CPC to review and recommend new or revised board policies and/or administrative 
procedures.  
 
President’s Task Force 
Dr. Rodriguez gave the CPC an update on the membership of the President’s Task Force.  
 
2020-21 Budget Cost Saving Recommendations 
Al Muñoz gave an update to the CP of the budget cost saving recommendations.  
 
Zoom Etiquette 
Cheryl O’Donnell touched briefly on the item and proposed to bring a statement at the next 
meeting.  
 
 
Agendas, meeting materials, and minutes are posted online: 
https://www.hartnell.edu/governance/councils/cpc/docs/index.html 
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